

受験番号		氏 名	
------	--	-----	--

令和 8 年度

一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

注意事項

1. 試験開始の合図があるまで、問題用紙および解答用紙を開いてはいけません。
2. この表紙を除いて、問題用紙は 4 ページあります。また、解答用紙は 1 ページあります。
3. 問題用紙および解答用紙の印刷不鮮明、ページの不足や汚れに気づいた場合は、手を挙げて監督者に知らせてください。
4. 受験番号と氏名を所定の全ての欄に記入してください。
5. 解答は、解答用紙の指定された解答欄に記入してください。指定された解答欄以外に記入したものは採点しません。
6. 表紙および問題用紙の余白や裏面は、適宜下書きや計算などに用いて構いません。
7. 配付した用紙は全て、試験終了後回収します。



令和 8 年度 一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(1 / 4)

I. 次の各文の()に最も適当なものを a)～d) から選びなさい。

1. My father is very interested () learning about different cultures.

- a) on b) in c) at d) with

2. She decided () a new laptop because her old one was too slow.

- a) to buy b) buying c) bought d) will buy

3. We are going to play soccer tomorrow () it rains.

- a) in case b) although c) despite d) even if

4. During the late 1880s, Japanese art such as *ukiyo-e* prints were sources of () for many European painters.

- a) inability b) intake c) inspiration d) insurance

5. A: Did you see the weather forecast this morning?

B: Yes! It looks like it will be () all day.

A: Right. Don't forget your umbrella!

- a) rainy b) windy c) cloudy d) foggy

6. A: Hi, Susan. Have you got any plans for the summer break?

B: Yes, I do. I'm going () for a few weeks to visit my friend who lives in Italy.

A: Oh wow! That's so exciting. I'm really jealous. I'm staying here in the UK all summer.

- a) online b) away c) inside d) nowhere

7. A: Hey, Charlie. Are you ready for this weekend?

B: What do you mean, Erika? Is something happening?

A: ()? I've organised a festival in the park downtown.

B: Oh! I'm sorry, you told me about that a few weeks ago, didn't you? I'm sure it's been a lot of work. Of course I'll be there.

- a) Do you know b) Can you say c) Can't you tell d) Don't you remember

8. A: Hi there, I'm looking for a new smartphone, but I'm on a tight (). Is there one you recommend?

B: Of course. As you don't want to spend much money, I'd recommend one of last year's models. They are on display over there.

A: OK, great. I'll take a look and see if there's one I like.

- a) spot b) deadline c) wire d) budget

9. Fashion has always been Mary's biggest passion. Recently she quit her boring office job to start a clothing store. Although it is hard work, she feels a lot () now she is doing something that she loves.

- a) earlier b) funnier c) more satisfied d) more polite



受験番号		氏 名	
------	--	-----	--

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英 語 (2 / 4)

10. I think that my older brother is the person who has had the biggest effect on my life. My parents both have busy jobs, so when we were children, he often () me. For example, he helped me get ready for school every morning and he cooked my dinner every evening. He was very responsible and caring all the time.
- a) looked after b) shouted at c) wrote about d) played with
11. Recently, I've had a lot of trouble sleeping. I've tried getting lots of exercise to tire me out, as well as going to bed early, but so far (). I'm quite worried about it, so I've made an appointment with a doctor for tomorrow afternoon.
- a) nothing has helped b) I'm wide awake
c) it's been very effective d) I'm taking lots of medicine
12. The first time we went camping as a family was a complete disaster. It rained the whole time, we didn't bring enough food, and the sound of insects woke us up really early in the morning. This year, we've (). We've checked the weather forecast, packed everything we need, and are even bringing earplugs so we can get a good night's sleep.
- a) decided not to go b) chosen a different holiday
c) planned more carefully d) moved to a new house

II. 空白 (13) ～ (18) に、適当な単語 1 語を解答用紙に記入しなさい。

One of my hobbies is playing the piano. I've been learning it (13) I was in elementary school. When I was eight years old, I was given a small keyboard as a birthday (14) from my mom. Because I loved playing with it so much, my parents signed me up for piano lessons. I still take lessons (15) a week with a very kind teacher, and I practice at home almost every day. I usually play for about 30 to 45 (16). It can be hard to find enough time, but playing the piano makes me feel relaxed, and it's a great way to (17) my emotions. I especially enjoy playing classical music and popular songs from movies. Last year, I performed in a school concert and played a piece by Beethoven. I was nervous at (18), but I played quite well, and the audience clapped loudly when I finished. I felt very proud of myself.



受験番号		氏 名	
------	--	-----	--

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(3 / 4)

Ⅲ. 次の英文を読んで、設問に答えなさい。

Gardening is a great hobby for people of all ages. It is simple to start, and it can make you feel happy and relaxed. You do not need a big garden to begin. You can grow plants in small pots, on balconies, or even inside your home.

Before you begin, you need to (19) what you want to grow. Many people start with flowers because they are colorful and pretty. Others like to grow vegetables or herbs, which they can eat later. Tomatoes, carrots, and basil are good choices for beginners because they are easy to grow.

Next, you need some suitable (20). A small shovel, gloves, and a watering can are enough for most new gardeners. Good soil is also very important. Plants need soil with lots of nutrients to grow well. You can buy special soil from a garden shop.

Watering your plants is very important. Most plants need water every day, especially when it is hot. But be careful! Too much water can also hurt your plants. Check the soil with your finger. If it feels dry, it is time to water. Plants also need sunlight. Some plants need many hours of sun each day, while others like shade. Be sure to read the information about each plant before you decide where to put it. This can make a very big difference in how well a plant grows or even if it survives.

Gardening has many (21). It is good exercise because you are moving your body. It also helps you relax and feel calm. Many people say that working with plants makes them happier. If you grow vegetables or fruits, you can eat healthy food from your own garden. It can even save you money.

Gardening can also be a fun activity to do with your family and friends. Children enjoy planting seeds and watching them grow. This is why many schools have gardening as a part of their courses of study. It is a good way to spend time together and learn about nature, and it also teaches important skills.

In conclusion, gardening is a wonderful hobby. It is easy to start, good for your health, and a lot of fun. You do not need a lot of space or money. Just a few seeds, some good soil, water, and sunlight are enough. Why not try gardening today? You might (22) a new passion.

空白 (19) ～ (22) に最も適当なものを a) ～ d) から選びなさい。

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|-------------|----------------|
| 19. a) choose | b) choice | c) chose | d) chosen |
| 20. a) ornaments | b) tools | c) reasons | d) points |
| 21. a) followers | b) problems | c) benefits | d) experiences |
| 22. a) challenge | b) discover | c) balance | d) instruct |



受験番号		氏 名	
------	--	-----	--

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英 語

(4 / 4)

23. According to the article, why might new gardeners grow carrots?
- a) They don't need a lot of water.
 - b) They are simple to grow.
 - c) They don't need good soil.
 - d) They are colorful.
24. What is NOT mentioned as an important part of gardening?
- a) good soil
 - b) reading about what each plant needs
 - c) the right amount of water
 - d) keeping insects away from your plants
25. According to the article, gardening is a good way to do what?
- a) make money
 - b) learn about nature
 - c) protect the environment
 - d) meet new people
26. この質問に対する解答は、英語で解答用紙に書きなさい。
- あなたが自由時間に楽しんで行なっていることについて書きなさい。
- 50－60 ワードの文章を英語で記入しなさい。



受験番号		氏 名	
------	--	-----	--

令和 8 年度 一般選抜（後期日程）入学試験問題

英語解答用紙

総点	
----	--

I.

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.	9.	10.	11.	12.

II.

13.	
14.	
15.	
16.	
17.	
18.	

III.

19.	20.	21.	22.

23.	24.	25.

26.	

I.

1.	b	2.	a	3.	d	4.	c	5.	a	6.	b	7.	d	8.	d	9.	c	10.	a	11.	a
12.	c																				

II.

記載されている以外にも、該当する回答がある場合があります。

13.	since	14.	present	15.	once
16.	minutes	17.	express	18.	first

III.

19.	a	20.	b	21.	c	22.	b
23.	b	24.	d	25.	b		

26.	Something I enjoy is taking a walk. I find it a great way to relax in the evening, after school. I often walk for about 30 minutes. Sometimes I stop
	and talk to people I see around the neighborhood. I usually go the same way, so I see the same people most days. I guess they like walking as well.